
 

 

The Willoughby-Eastlake City School District offers the EduKit program as a convenient option 
for busy families to order school supplies for the 2022/2023 year. EduKits include the supplies 
approved by our school. 

 
Go to www.edukitinc.com by June 15, 2022 for best pricing and free shipping. 
 
Your student’s order will be in the classroom on the first day of school. 
 
Extended ordering is available June 16 – July 14 for an additional fee and will be delivered to 
your home shortly before school begins. 
 
For questions, please contact Jen Chauby via email at jen.chauby@weschools.org or via 
phone at (440) 283-2190. 
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